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WVPL Receives PA Keystone Grant for Ambler Branch Renovation 
 We are pleased to announce that  

Wissahickon Valley Public Library received a 

$750,000 grant from Pennsylvania’s  

Keystone Recreation, Park and  

Conservation Fund.  This award will be 

the financial cornerstone needed to proceed 

with the renovation plans for the Ambler 

Branch Library. 

 

 WVPL-Ambler Branch applied for the 

grant jointly with the Borough of Ambler,  

our sponsoring municipality.  27 municipali-

ties in Pennsylvania were awarded $6.9  

million in Keystone grants to improve their 

local libraries.  Ambler was one of four  

municipalities to receive the maximum  

funding amount. 

 

 The funding will be used to make the  

Ambler Branch ADA accessible both inside 

and out, improving access for all community 

members.  It will also be used to create a  

designated space for community and children’s  

educational programs. 

 

LOCAL SUPPORT 

 We had much support for this grant and 

heartily thank all who helped to advance our 

efforts: the Library Board of Directors, 

Ambler Borough Council, Mayor Jeanne 

Sorg, Borough Manager Mary Aversa, 

Senator Stewart Greenleaf, Senator 

Daylin Leach, Rep. Mary Jo Daley,  

Rep. Kate Harper, Wissahickon School  

District Superintendent James Crisfield, 

Ambler Main Street, and the Friends  

of the Ambler Library. 

 

 In a recent release, Senator Greenleaf remarked “Wissahickon Valley Public  

Library has a long and storied history in our community, and this funding is well de-

served.”  Senator Leach also wrote to us his praise of libraries: 

  “As a young boy in foster-care, I was frequently wondering the streets of 

Philadelphia with not much to do.  One day, I happened to wander into the Bushrod 

Public Library on Castor Avenue and it literally saved my life.  I began going every day 

to read about history and politics and found a path to a future.  So I've always been a 

huge fan of libraries.” 

MAIN LIBRARY   

650 SKIPPACK PIKE  BLUE BELL PA 19422   215-643-1320 
AMBLER BRANCH  

209 RACE STREET  AMBLER PA 19002   215-646-1072 

WHAT’S AHEAD AT AMBLER… STORY CONTINUED ON PAGE 2 

Plans for the renovated branch include a new, separate children’s area, and a 

new community room for programs, including storytimes and STEM programs.  

YOU DID IT!
Here’s where last 

year’s donations made 

a difference! 

Electronic Books  

$975 for 24 new e-books 

Print Books   

$2,726 for 202 new books 

Educational Events  

$373 for 4 adult programs 

Greatest Need 

$56,564 towards the  

replacement of the original 

HVAC system after 24 years!  

 

THANK YOU!  

Each year your gift helps fund 

critical areas of need for our 

resources and facilities.  We 

are grateful to you for allowing 

us to advance our offerings and 

make improvements.  Can we 

count on your participation this 

year?  Please donate today. 

“Wissahickon Valley 

Public Library has a 

long and storied  

history in our  

community, and 

this funding is well  

deserved.”  
- Senator Greenleaf 
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OUR FRIENDS AT 

BLUE BELL 
The Blue Bell Friends of 

WVPL donated $10,485 

since April 2018.  The funds 

allowed us to purchase a 

new server and back-up  

storage for our computers, 

fundraising and donor man-

agement software, promo-

tional bookmarks and pen-

cils. Thank you, Friends, for 

the upgrades to our  

technology and fundraising 

efforts.  Your hard work  

enables us to keep  

expanding our services!   

OUR FRIENDS AT  

AMBLER 
Since April 2018, the  

Ambler Friends have held 

two fundraisers – a cinema-

themed high tea in April 

and a Bags for Books purse 

sale at Oktoberfest. They 

raised more than $1,800 

for Ambler Library  

educational programs.   

We appreciate your helping 

hearts!  

What’s Ahead for the Ambler Branch  
Continued from front page 

 

DESIGN PLANS   We have been working with VITETTA Architects of Eddystone, 

PA on renovation plans.  A second grant from the Visiting Nurse Association 

(VNA) Foundation of Greater North Penn for $12,000 was awarded to develop 

schematic design plans, and allowed us to stay on target for completion of final  

construction plans by the end of 2018.   

 

A TEMPORARY HOME We are exploring the possibility to lease two large rooms 

in Ambler Borough Hall at 131 Rosemary Avenue as early as Spring 2019 to house a 

temporary library while the Race Street branch is under construction. 

 From this location, we can continue to serve our patrons by providing public  

computer access and WiFi, daily 

book delivery from other libra-

ries, a small collection of new and 

popular books on location,  

children’s programs, ESL  

programs, summer reading club,  

and other educational events.  

 

A STEP CLOSER Both the 

VNA Grant and the Keystone 

Grant bring us closer to our goal 

of a revitalized Ambler Branch.  

 To fully fund this renovation 

project, the library has retained  

a capital campaign specialist and 

hopes to raise $300,000 during 

the capital campaign.  

 In addition, the library is in 

talks with the Ambler Savings 

Bank, the Wissahickon School District and Ambler Borough about how to secure the 

remaining $1.6 million necessary to complete this significant renovation.   

  

ADVANCING OUR VISION  Having a building that creates better access to library 

resources and services will require us to cultivate a variety of resources.  Would you 

be part of this transformation?  Your gift no matter how small will champion our 

goal to breathe new life into Ambler Branch.  Consider a gift today.   

What are you  

reading? 

Top 10 

 E-Magazines  
10. Apple Magazine 

9.   The Economist 

8.   Interweave Crochet 

7.   Cosmopolitan 

6.   Prevention 

5.   Cross Stitch  

 Collection 

4.   The New Yorker 

3.   Us Weekly 

2.   OK! Magazine 

1.  Star Magazine  
 

From a proposed temporary location at Borough Hall, 

the library will continue to provide key services for 

community members, including computer access.  

Explore our new website search tool 

Check out these new museum passes!  
 Fort Mifflin on the Delaware 

 Eastern State Penitentiary  

 

Click on the new “EXPLORE” button on wvpl.org, type in a topic and 

search our library catalog along with newspapers, magazines, books and 

academic journals all at the same time.  Look for the new orange  

magnifying glass icon coming soon to the top of our webpage and  

begin your search there.  We hope this added service helps find what 

you’re looking for quickly and easily.  There’s plenty to EXPLORE!  



 Staff members also shared moments of their day that 

make them love the library!  

 

We enjoy welcoming you!  Reference librarian Kate 

felt grateful to help a new member of the library find books 

for a storytelling event at her retirement community.  After 

a quick tutorial on locating books in the collection, she was 

able to find specific resources for her talk.  She told Kate, 

“You made me glad I moved here.”   

 

We feel honored to help you!  Ambler Manager 

Annie is moved by the gratitude expressed by patrons who 

have been helped by the library to access services that are 

increasingly found online, such as job applications, pay stubs 

and vehicle registrations.  As one patron wondered, 

“What would I do without the library?”  

 

These moments bring out the  

community in all of us! At the heart of the  

library are people like you.  Your support shapes the  

future of the library and its mission to provide a warm and 

welcoming place to gather, to create, to exchange ideas and 

to learn together.   

Will you help us to keep growing?   

Please donate today.  Thank you!  

If you have given recently, we sincerely appreciate 

your generosity.      
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STEM Program Donations 

Create Opportunity 
 From the mystery of Ancient Egyptian mummies, 

to the science of sound and the mechanics of ma-

chines, these topics thrilled young readers as part of 

science, technology, engineering and math (STEM)  

programs this summer.  Our thanks to Ambler  

Savings Bank, Meridian Bank and Elliott-Lewis 

whose donations through the Educational Improve-

ment Tax Credit (EITC) program enabled us to pro-

vide these unique opportunities not only at the library, 

but at the first summer camp at the Boys and Girls 

Club in Ambler.  There’s no denying that the science 

of happiness is learning with the library!   

 

Why Do You Love The Library?  

WVPL Staff Retirements  
2018 marks a milestone for 

two beloved staff mem-

bers. Volunteer Coordinator 

and Circulation Supervisor 

Lynne Tillett and Administra-

tive Assistant Vicki Spellman 

announced their retirements. 

 Lynne retired in June.  She 

wore many hats in her 12 

years here, and is best known 

for her signature hospitality, 

having prepared all the food, 

décor and entertainment for 

the Volunteer Luncheons.  

 Coordinating our  

volunteers is an important job, and Lynne always made 

everything run smoothly, exhibiting such warmth and 

kindness. 

 Vicki Spellman is retiring in December after 28 

years at WVPL, first as a library assistant at Ambler, 

and now as Assistant to the Director.  Vicki's job 

requires so many talents; 

from entering all book and 

audio-visual orders, to  

ensuring our rooms are  

available for programs, to 

checking in all of our new 

books, she absolutely does 

know where everyone and 

everything is!   

      We’ll miss you, Lynne 

and Vicki, and wish you well 

into the future!  Our hearts 

are full of gratitude for your 

dedicated service to WVPL, 

our staff and our patrons. 

Our library is a better place 

because you were here! 

That’s the question we asked you at our booth at Lower 

Gwynedd’s Pike Fest in September.  Here’s what you 

shared!   

 

“I love that we get 

to pick any books 

we want.” 

“I love to check on 

the turtles.” 

“We love  

Storytime!” 

“Great books, great 

book sale.” 

“The museum 

passes and large-

print books.” 

“Programs and 

events.”  

“Computers, 

chess, Tech 

Q&A.” 

“We appreciate how 

helpful everyone is at 

WVPL” 

Administrative Assistant 

Vicki Spellman  

Volunteer Coordinator & 

Circulation Supervisor 

Lynne Tillett 

Little ones love parachute and bubble 

time at Bounce & Rhyme Baby Time on 

Thursday mornings at Blue Bell. 
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Ongoing Educational Events At Blue Bell 

Mondays: Knitting 10 AM, Guitar Storytime 10:30 AM,  
Yoga 1:30 PM,  Tai Chi: 3-4 PM (Advanced), 4-5 (Beginner/

Intermediate) Socrates Café 7 PM 
Tuesdays:  Movie Matinees 2 PM Full list at wvpl.org 

*ESL Group 7 PM (*Sign-up required) 

Wednesdays:  Blue Bell Book Club 10 AM (1st Wednesdays) 

Knitting 10 AM, Mahjong 12:30 PM, Chess 7 PM 
Thursdays: Bounce & Rhyme Baby Time 10:30 AM,  
Read & Play Storytime 11:30 AM  

Fridays: Guitar Storytime 10:30 AM, Bridge 12 PM, 
Chair Yoga 2 PM 

Saturdays: Mystery Book Group 2 PM (3rd Saturday) 
 

Ongoing Educational Events at Ambler 
Mondays: *ESL Group 10:30 AM(*Sign-up required) 

Tuesdays:  Guitar Storytime 10:30 AM, Yarn Café 7 PM,  
Wednesdays:   

1st Wed. Film Discussions at Ambler Theater (after matinee);  

Cook the Book Book Club 6 PM (3rd Wed. every other month) 

Thursdays:  Ambler Book Group 1:30 PM (2nd Thursdays) 
Fridays: Yarn Café 1:00 PM  

 
 
 
 

Mail a Contribution  

 Use the enclosed envelope and mark the area in 

which you’d like to give.  

Give Online 

 Visit www.wvpl.org  and click on Donate. 

Sign up for  

Company Matching Donations 

We receive matching donations from General  

Electric, Exxon Mobil, Merck, Citizens Bank, Johnson 

& Johnson, Vanguard and more. 
Donate to the Albright Endowment Fund 

or  

Make a Memorial Donation  

YOU MAKE  

LIFELONG LEARNING POSSIBLE  

For special events and updates  

Visit www.wvpl.org  

Follow us on Facebook 

NEW FRIDAY HOURS FOR  AMBLER BRANCH 

Effective November 2, Ambler Library will be open 

from 1 to 5 pm on Fridays.  The branch will be closed 

on Friday mornings for pre-renovation tasks.   

DID YOU KNOW? We’re already putting your  

contributions to work?  Our gratitude to all who have 
made a recent contribution to our 2018-2019 Annual 

Appeal.  Your gift is helping children explore computer 
coding, supporting adults to learn a new language or  

to write their memoir and to purchase new resources!  


